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Beonic Strengthens Leadership in New Zealand’s Aviation Sector with CAA Partnership. 

Beonic has partnered with the Civil Aviation Authority of New Zealand (CAA) to support the deployment of 
AI-driven passenger flow management solutions across major airports in New Zealand. 

This partnership underscores Beonic’s role in improving airport operations across New Zealand, reinforcing 
their commitment to driving operational efficiency and enhancing passenger experiences. 

CAA is working alongside airport companies to facilitate the installation of Beonic’s technology. Beonic’s 
AI-powered platform will improve security screening processes. By utilising real-time data and predictive 
analytics, Beonic’s solutions will enhance security operations through accurate staff allocation and demand 
forecasting.  

This collaboration also enables New Zealand’s airports to access valuable privacy compliant insights into 
passenger flow patterns, behaviours, and aggregated demographic trends. Beonic's platform facilitates 
proactive communication with passengers, delivering timely and relevant information to enhance their 
journey. 

As the aviation sector continues to expand, Beonic’s AI-driven solutions provide airports with the tools to 
adapt to changing passenger demand, optimise workforce deployment, and improve performance across 
vital areas such as security checkpoints, queue management, gate operations, and guest WiFi marketing. 

By supporting New Zealand's airports in their technology rollouts, Beonic continues to strengthen its 
leadership in the aviation sector, equipping airports with the resources to enhance operations and deliver 
exceptional passenger experiences that contribute to the growth and success of New Zealand’s aviation 
network. 
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